
l'Aiohael Levy 	 1/5/92 
1694 Lanier Place, NW 
ashington, D.C. 20009 

Dear Michael, 

Thanks for the letter that the U.ty xxa x ci;ndinised aild med. 
a'h iafomation you set:k .iould not be under the federal POLL. 
I do not kdo... whether Florida has one. 
So, if it is ;iorth the trouble to you, you raiaht begf_n by asid_ni: the State 

attorney genc.ral is there is such a law aLnd if there is for the information you 
need to be able to 11130 it. 

They roceed under ita provisions. 
Sincer 

Harold Weisberg 

AM ";s acrsinrr 17691 
air ifortm-PA •aw 



January 1, 1992 

Dear Harold, 

I saw you on Nightline. You look well. 

Can you help me out...do you have something in a nutshell about 
filing State FOIA requests? I'm trying to get some information 
out of the West Palm Beach, Florida State Attorney's Office 
about George de Mohrenschildt. 

Yours truly, 

Michael Joseph Lev 
1694 Lanier Place, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20009 

(202) 462-4746. 


